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 Kansas Commission on Peace Officers’ Standards and 

Training 

                                      (KSCPOST) 

 
Commission Meeting Minutes 

                                      Held at KS-CPOST – 1999 N.  Amidon, Ste. 350 

Wichita, KS 

  April 14, 2017 

  9:04 am 
 
Attendees: 

KSCPOST Members Present KSCPOST Staff 

Chairman John Whitmer Gary Steed, Executive Director 

Commissioner Tim Bauer Michelle Meier, Counsel 

Commissioner Mark Bundy Rose Ann Ohmart, Administrative Assistant 

Commissioner Mike Fleming  

Commissioner Herman Jones  

Commissioner Richard Powell  

Commissioner Cole Presley  

Commissioner Brad Schoen  

Commissioner Kirk Thompson  

  

Absent:  

Commissioner Mark Bruce  

Commissioner Jeff Herrig  

Commissioner Amy Mellor  

 

The public KS-CPOST Commission meeting was held via teleconference and was called to order by 

Chairman John Whitmer with a roll call of commissioners in attendance, along with KS-CPOST staff, as 

listed above.    

A motion (2017 M 06) was made by Commissioner Whitmer that Official Motion 2016 M 13, passed at 
the December 7, 2016 Commission meeting is hereby repealed.  The motion was seconded by 
Commissioner Fleming and passed unanimously. 

 
Commissioner Schoen made the motion (2017 M 07) that, pursuant to the Kansas Administrative 

Procedures Act, the Commission delegates Commissioner Kirk Thompson, Commissioner Amy Mellor, 

and Commissioner Mark Bruce, with Commissioner Thompson appointed as chairperson, to serve as the 
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Hearing Committee, if a hearing is required, in the following cases:  Jared Lyden, Case Number 2016-

0145, Frank McClelland, Case Number 2016-0185, Eric Maack, Case Number 2016-0186, and Darren 

Chambers, Case Number 2016-0193.  Such delegation includes, but is not limited to, conducting 

proceedings and hearings, issuing orders regarding claims of violation of K.S.A. 74-5616, and 

amendments thereto, deciding requests for reconsideration or requests for a stay, determining appeals 

or settlements, or any other matters related thereto unless the Hearing Committee in the cases 

enumerated above determines the matter should be considered by the full Commission.  The motion 

was seconded by Commissioner Bauer and passed unanimously. 

Upon motion (2017 M 08) made by Commissioner Whitmer and seconded by Commissioner Fleming, 

the meeting was adjourned at 9:11 am by a unanimous approval.  

 

 


